
 
 
 
 

 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc.  
500 Consumers Rd. 
North York ON 
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January 28, 2022 
 
 
Committee of Council 
c/o City Clerk's Office 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street West 
Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
55 Zina Street 
 
By Email: cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
 
Dear Committee of Council,   
 
Re: Centre for Community Energy Transformation (CCET) Support Letter 
 
On behalf of Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge”), I am pleased to provide this letter of 
support for the CCET Report on the Committee of Council agenda on February 
2, 2022. 
 
Identified as a catalytic action in the Brampton 2040 Vision, the CCET is being 
established to help the City of Brampton accelerate the implementation of its 
Community Energy and Emissions Reduction Plan (CEERP).   
 
Enbridge has been an active member of the CCET Advisory Task Force (ATF) 
since its inception and been recognized by city staff for the invaluable insight and 
advice provided in moving CCET forward.  We have appreciated the opportunity 
to participate and provide feedback into this important initiative.   
 
There is a transition occurring towards a low carbon future and it has created 
opportunities for collaboration and true leadership in addressing climate change 
in ways that are innovative, integrated, economic, and effective.  CCET is poised 
to be a forum through which many such opportunities can be realized. 
 
Given our scale and experience, Enbridge is uniquely positioned to be a partner 
to CCET and the City of Brampton on low carbon solutions, through our diverse 
energy offerings, across multiple markets that improve energy efficiency and 
lower emissions.  These solutions include conservation programs; low carbon 
heating technologies such as geothermal loops, heat pumps and hybrid heating 
systems and solar photovoltaic (PV); cleaner technologies for transportation; and 
green fuels like renewable natural gas and hydrogen.   



 
Many of our employees also live and work in the City of Brampton and we know 
climate change action matters to them. We are committed community partners 
with a vested interest in the City’s livability, quality of life and low carbon future.   
 
We applaud the City of Brampton, Region of Peel, Sheridan College, and fellow 
members of the CCET ATF for their leadership and look forward to continuing 
our collaborative efforts through CCET, to further our mutual and collective 
climate and energy objectives in support of a cleaner, greener future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sarah Van Der Paelt 
Dir. Marketing & Energy Conservation 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
 

 


